
YOUTH GROUP NEWS:  TAHU youth group (year 7 to 9).  Thanks to the sup-

port of Nat and parents Tahu will be running fortnightly on Friday nights starting 

from 6.30 to 8pm at STM Church complex. For more information or to get noti-

fied of future dates please email stmmountyouthgroup@gmail.com. See you 

there! 

LIGHTHOUSE Youth Group 2018: Running every Sunday during term after the 

5pm Mass. Pick up 8.30pm. Dinner provided. Bring your friends. This years 

theme: LIFE IN CHRIST. Contact a.r.rutten@gmail.com Ph 027474 8181. 

 

YOUNG ADULTS:  New to town or been here for a while? Want to get to know 

the Young adult community a bit more and make connections? BONFIRE FOR 

PENTECOST 113 Watling Street at 7pm Monday. Contact Amy : 

a.r.rutten@gmail.com or ph 027 474 8181. 

 

RCIA:  Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults: 

Do any of these describe you? 

. Are you interested in learning more about Christianity and the Catholic 

Church? 

.  Are you a baptised catholic who has not yet received First Holy Communion 

or Confirmation? 

.  Are you married to a catholic and attend Mass, but just do not know what 

the next step is in    

   Becoming Catholic? 

.  Would you like to better support your children at a Catholic school. 

An introduction meeting we be held on Thursday 21 June at 7:00pm in the St 

Thomas More church centre, 17 Gloucester Rd, Mount Maunganui to begin this 

journey through RCIA.   Please express your interest by contacting Heidi Nield 

(RCIA coordinator) 5754807 Ext 6 or Email: pastoral@allsaintsbythesea.nz 

 

AQUINAS COLLEGE OPEN DAY—  Thursday, 30 May:  Two sessions:  

10-11am and 12.30-1.30pm. http://www.aquinas.school.nz/information/

enrolments/    Enrolment applications close Fri, 6 July 2018.  See noticeboard for 

more details.  Enquiries to Moira ph 543 9032 or email admin@aquinas.school.nz 

 

VACANCY—SHOP MANAGER - MT MAUNGANUI SHOP:  St Vincent de Paul has a 

vacancy at our Mt Maunganui store for a Shop Manager: permanent part time 

for 20 hours per week, be part of our incredible  team, applicants wanting to 

see job description and/or apply go to the Seek website or contact Area  

Manager on 07-579 6453. 

 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOK FUNDRAISER:  Help Catholic Family Support Services to 

continue supporting people in our community.  The 2018/2019 Waikato/Bay of 

Plenty Entertainment Book, with hundreds of money-saving deals on food, etc 

is $65.  See church foyer; or visit www.entbook.co.nz/9y38215 to order directly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Feast of Pentecost 

20 May 2018 
 

PARISH MISSION to be held from 9 to 16 June 2018  
Led by the Institute for World Evangelisation - ICPE Mission New Zealand from 

Wellington. A team of 12 will visit the Parish for the Mission. 

Keep this important time in your diaries and in your prayers. Fr Darren 

  

VOLUNTEERS/HELPERS NEEDED FOR PARISH MISSION  
A team of helpers is required.  If you can assist in organising the Mission, please 

attend a meeting after the 9.30am Mass at STM, TODAY, Sunday, 20 May.   

Without helpers, the Mission will not proceed at this time and will need to be 

postponed.  We will need to offer billet accommodation for the team, as well as 

transport while in the Parish and food.   

 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 13-20 MAY:   
(Part) message from Cardinal John Dew:  “As we gather in our parish each 

weekend for Mass other Christians are gathering in churches in our area for their 

Sunday worship.  It is a time to reflect upon how we each might do some small 

thing for Christian unity, prayer, reaching out to someone from another Christian 

church, contributing to foodbanks supported jointly by churches, taking part in 

an ecumenical service.  Nothing is too small in the work of promoting Christian 

unity.  We are restoring that fractured unity piece by piece, and each of us has 

one or more of the pieces to put in place.”  Cardinal J Dew: Archbishop of Wellington, 

Catholic Bishops Committee for Ecumenism 

 

VOICE FOR LIFE BOP CHARITABLE TRUST - AGM: St Peter’s Presbyterian Church, 

Spring Street, Tauranga next Sunday, 27 May at 2.00pm.  AGM to be followed by 

afternoon tea and general discussion on current life issues of concern to us all.  

All welcome. 

 

NEW STM WEEKEND MASS MINISTRIES ROSTERS  (from 3 June to 26 August) availa-

ble in church foyer on bench.  Please note there are two separate rosters, for 

9.30am and 5.00pm Masses.  N.B. Please check if your name is on the roster as 

there are new people included. 

 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION. Wednesday 7.15—8.15pm in  STM Church 

Papamoa Coast 
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PLAYGROUP:  Parents and caregivers of babies and pre-schoolers come for a  

coffee and a play on Mondays from 9.30am to 11.30am in the STM parish lounge 

(during term time).  New people are always welcome. 

 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER CELEBRATION:  Since Marriage  

Encounter was established in New Zealand, many thousands of 

couples, and many priests, have experienced, and benefited 

from, a Marriage Encounter weekend.  You may have been  

involved with Marriage Encounter in some way during this time, 

and we’d like to offer you the opportunity to renew those  

friendships with couples and priests that have been an  

important part of your lives.  A function to celebrate 40 years of 

Marriage Encounter in New Zealand is being held in Palmerston 

North on 11 August 2018.  This is an opportunity to join us to celebrate this  

milestone – if you’d like to know more please  Contact: web: www.wwme40.nz  - 

full details of the celebration including registration form Ph 0800 362 686 

Email :  nzme40@gmail.com 

 

ARE YOU NEW TO THE PARISH?  We extend a warm welcome to you!  Please  

complete a new parishioner form on the bench in the church foyer.  Either hand 

into office or into the collection basket during Mass.   

 

HAVE YOU MOVED/CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS?  Please advise office, phone or 

email or fill in the details on the new parishioner form.  Thank you. 

 

HOSPITAL CHAPLAINCY & VISITING SICK/HOUSEBOUND:  If you are being  

admitted to Tauranga Hospital and would like to be visited by the hospital chap-

lain/s, please contact the parish office, or when completing the hospital admit-

tance form, state that you are Roman Catholic.  If you are housebound/sick/

elderly and would like to receive a visit from the clergy, please contact office.   

 

ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA PARISH CATHOLIC COAST & COUNTRYSIDE MAGAZINE – JUNE 

2018 ISSUE:  Would parishioners kindly note that contributions of  parish group or 

committee reports, photos and articles of interest for the Parish  

magazine, June issue, are now being gratefully accepted. Contributions should be 

emailed to the editor at p.archer@xtra.co.nz . Please note that the final date for 

acceptance of items will be Monday 4 June,    Peter Archer,   Editor 

 

 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP FORMATION DAY:   

Presenter:  Fr Brian Traynor:  To be held next Sunday, 27 May 

at St Pius X Centre, Beach Rd, Katikati 9.30am to 4.00pm.  

Sessions to explore.  Community:  share ideas and discover 

new ways to build community.  Understanding Grief:   

Relevant topic as we deal with our group members ageing.  

Bring:  Something for a shared lunch.  Tea & coffee  

provided.  For more info ph Merrilyn 575 4148.   

2018 celebrating 30 years PFG in Aotearoa. 
 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP NEWS:  
Kolbe Family Group - Our next family group get together is 

planned for TODAY, Sunday 20 May at Redwood Forest 

Walks – Rotorua.  Meet at 12pm for picnic lunch and then 

will walk some of the trails – There is a cool orienteering map 

that we can get from the Information Centre as well if  

people are interested. All families welcome to join us. Lovely 

walks and scenery! Hope to see you there. Any questions 

please get in touch with Cathy Couch or Janice Basile 
 

DONATIONS TO PARISH OF ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA   

Please phone parish office 575 4807 ext 2 to arrange for 

planned giving envelopes or donations by automatic pay-

ments.  You will then be allocated a Planned  

Giving Number and a receipt will be issued in April  each 

year to enable you to claim a tax rebate for your gifting. 
 

READINGS FOR  Feast of the Most Holy Trinity, 27 May 2018 

1.  Deuteronomy 4:32-34,39-40  2.  Romans 8:14-17 

GOSPEL:  Matthew 28:16-20 

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered 

please complete the pink card in the church foyer and 

hand into office, or alternatively phone the office to  

arrange.  Mass offering envelopes are also available if you 

wish to make a donation.   

 

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
 

Thursday 
9am Mt and 

9am Te Puke 
 

Friday 
9am Mt 

 
 

LITURGIES 
 

Tuesday 
9am Te Puke 

(Liturgy of Word & 
Holy Communion) 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

Anointing of Sick 
During Fri Mass at  Mt   

18 May, 17 Aug,  
16 Nov 2018 

 
Reconciliation 

Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 4:30pm 
 

Maketu                
Maori Mass  

2nd Sunday 11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

NEW WEBSITE:  www.allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Parish Priest:  Fr Darren McFarlane;  Assistant Priest:  Fr Stuart Young 
17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui 3116.   Ph 07 575 4807  (Parish office Ex 2) 
Email:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz  Office hours:  9am to 12 noon Mon to Fri  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues    

Wed     Special intentions of the Rosary Group 

Thurs     Josephine Fernandes RIP 

Fri    Shelley  

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  

http://www.wwme40.nz/
mailto:nzme40@gmail.com

